Y SIPTU

Office of the
' Jbd General Secretary
Joe O'Flynn
12" May 2011.
Mr. Sean McGrath

National Director of Human Resources
Health Service Executive

Dr. Steevens’ Hospital

DUBLIN 8. s -

Dear Mr. McGrath,

| wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 4™ May 2011 received on ot
May. g

I have requested Mr. Eugene McMahon, Financial Advisor to the National
Trustees sub-Committee to engage with Dr. Smith with a view to assisting the
HSE with the queries raised. | expect that Mr. McMahon will contact

Dr. Smith with a view to arranging a mutually suitable date and time for a
meeting.

| trust this will enable you to progress the matter.
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